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December 11,1984
3F1284-07

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Technical Specification Change Request No. 82

Dear Sir:

Attached are two pages from BAW-1575, " Crystal River IJnit 3 - Cycle 5 Reload
Report", which were inadvertently omitted from Technical Specification Change
Request No. 82, Attachment A, and CR-3 Operating License Amendment 64. The
Safety Evaluation Report for Amendment 64 appropriately addressed this
restriction on Axial Power Shaping Rod (APSR) position. Crystal River Unit 3 will
continue to operate within the referenced restraints (APSR's fully withdrawn) for
the duration of Cycle 5.

Sincerely,

-a

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management

RMB/feb

Attachments

cc: Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly
Regional Administration, Region II
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Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323
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